
WR Committee 

From: 	 cpinick@harc-hspa.com  
Sent: 	 Monday, March 19, 2018 3:59 PM 
To: 	 WR Committee 
Cc: 	 ndudley@harc-hspa.com  
Subject: 	 Watershed Management and Protection (WR-5) 
Attachments: 	 Attachment information; Koa quarterly rpts.pdf 

Importance: 	 High 

Follow Up Flag: 	 Follow up 
Flag Status: 	 Flagged 

Mr. Alika Atay, 

In response to your request, the koa project's quarterly reports to Maui Department of 
Water Supply are attached as follows: 
Oct-Dec 2016 
Jan-Mar 2017 
Apr-June201 7 
Oct-Dec 2017 
Final Rpt 2017 

Due to the last minute request, the attached is what we are able to provide before 
your meeting on March 20. 

Further, please note the koa project does not participate in invasive species 
eradication. 

Please contact Nicklos Dudley, koa program manager, if you have additional 
questions. 

Aloha, 
Cindy Pinick 
Executive Secretary 
Hawaii Agriculture Research Center 
P.O. Box 100 
Kunia, HI 96759 
Ph: 808-621-1350 
Fax: 808-621-1399 






































































